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Mr Paul Freeman 
Team Leader, Resource Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Dear Mr Freeman 

Invincible Southern Extension Project 
Environmental Assessment — Section 75W Modification 

Thank you for your letter dated 16 September 2016 requesting Transport for NSW review 
and comment on the Environmental Assessment for the Invincible Southern Extension 
Section 75W modification. 

Transport for NSW has undertaken a review of the above document and advises that no 
issues were identified as part of the Section 75W amendment application. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Tim Dewey, Senior 
Transport Planner on 8202 2188 or Tim.Dewey@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

17/1b/i6 

Mark cziiga 
Managel, Land Use Planning and Development 
Planning and Programs 
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